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Thank you very much for downloading pocket pc
database development with embedded visual
basic. As you may know, people have look
numerous times for their favorite books like
this pocket pc database development with
embedded visual basic, but end up in
malicious downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup
of coffee in the afternoon, instead they are
facing with some infectious bugs inside their
computer.
pocket pc database development with embedded
visual basic is available in our digital
library an online access to it is set as
public so you can download it instantly.
Our book servers spans in multiple locations,
allowing you to get the most less latency
time to download any of our books like this
one.
Merely said, the pocket pc database
development with embedded visual basic is
universally compatible with any devices to
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Pocket PC Database Development with eMbedded
Visual Basic is designed to get software
developers up to speed building Pocket Access
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database applications using eMbedded Visual
Basic on the Pocket PC. Author Rob Tiffany
has put his own Visual Basic background to
work in developing advanced Pocket PC
applications for large energy companies. It's
from this perspective that he guides
professional Visual Basic and Access
programmers into the world of Pocket PC
software development.
Pocket Pc Database Development with Embedded
Visual Basic ...
Pocket PC Database Development with Embedded
Visual Basic: Amazon.es: Rob Tiffany: Libros
en idiomas extranjeros. Saltar al contenido
principal. Prueba Prime Hola, Identifícate
Cuenta y listas Identifícate Cuenta y listas
Devoluciones y Pedidos Suscríbete a Prime
Cesta ...
Pocket PC Database Development with Embedded
Visual Basic ...
The Pocket PC is the fastest growing platform
for building handheld-based enterprise
applications. Free from the memory
limitations and underpowered processors of
other handheld platforms, Pocket Access and
eMbedded Visual Basic are providing the
Pocket PC with the same one-two punch that
Microsoft Access and Visual Basic gave
Windows application development in the early
1990s.
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The Pocket PC is the fastest growing platform
for building handheld-based enterprise
applications. Free from the memory
limitations and underpowered processors of
other handheld platforms, Pocket Access and
eMbedded Visual Basic are providing the
Pocket PC with the same one-two punch that
Microsoft Access and Visual Basic gave
Windows application development in the early
1990s. As the first rapid application
development tool for the Pocket PC, eMbedded
Visual Basic increases developer productivity
and allows for the creation of a wide range
of database applications to empower an
increasingly mobile workforce. This is the
first book on the market to focus on Pocket
PC development using Microsoft's free
eMbedded Visual Basic 3.0. Pocket PC Database
Development with eMbedded Visual Basic is
designed to get software developers up to
speed building Pocket Access database
applications using eMbedded Visual Basic on
the Pocket PC. Author Rob Tiffany has put his
own Visual Basic background to work in
developing advanced Pocket PC applications
for large energy companies. It's from this
perspective that he guides professional
Visual Basic and Access programmers into the
world of Pocket PC software development. This
book ramps up your skills in fast-paced but
pragmatic fashion. After describing the
subset of the SQL language that Pocket PC
developers need to know, the author guides
you through Microsoft's ADOCE and ActiveSync
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technologies with no-nonsense examples.
Tiffany effectively shares his "been there,
done that" experience to help programmers
avoid the shoals can sink efforts to build
Pocket PC applications that communicate with
either local Pocket Access databases or
remote SQL Server databases.
The Pocket PC is the fastest growing platform
for building handheld-based enterprise
applications. Free from the memory
limitations and underpowered processors of
other handheld platforms, Pocket Access and
eMbedded Visual Basic are providing the
Pocket PC with the same one-two punch that
Microsoft Access and Visual Basic gave
Windows application development in the early
1990s. As the first rapid application
development tool for the Pocket PC, eMbedded
Visual Basic increases developer productivity
and allows for the creation of a wide range
of database applications to empower an
increasingly mobile workforce. This is the
first book on the market to focus on Pocket
PC development using Microsoft's free
eMbedded Visual Basic 3.0. Pocket PC Database
Development with eMbedded Visual Basic is
designed to get software developers up to
speed building Pocket Access database
applications using eMbedded Visual Basic on
the Pocket PC. Author Rob Tiffany has put his
own Visual Basic background to work in
developing advanced Pocket PC applications
for large energy companies. It's from this
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perspective that he guides professional
Visual Basic and Access programmers into the
world of Pocket PC software development. This
book ramps up your skills in fast-paced but
pragmatic fashion. After describing the
subset of the SQL language that Pocket PC
developers need to know, the author guides
you through Microsoft's ADOCE and ActiveSync
technologies with no-nonsense examples.
Tiffany effectively shares his "been there,
done that" experience to help programmers
avoid the shoals can sink efforts to build
Pocket PC applications that communicate with
either local Pocket Access databases or
remote SQL Server databases.
Author Tiffany takes an in-depth look at all
aspects of SQL Server CE 2.0 and the .NET
Compact Framework, the most significantly
updated area of Visual Studio 2003.
The book is about developing mobile
Enterprise solutions based on the Microsoft
Pocket PC platform. The reader is provided
with a discussion of the business impact of
mobile solutions, a method that facilitates
the development of Pocket PC applications,
mobile system architecture design, getting
started instructions, and a significant
amount of sample code walkthroughs. The
sample code is based on: eMbedded Visual
Basic SQL Server 2000 Windows ® CE Edition
SQL Server 2000 Odyssey Software CEfusion
Transaction Server (Component Services)
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Message Queue Server Internet Information
Server (HTML, XML/XSL, ASP) Web Services
using SOAP Developers already familiar with
Microsoft tools and infrastructure are given
a mobile development kick-start. The book
contains the story of a fictitious company,
ACME Copier Inc and how their field service
operation uses Pocket PC applications to
improve customer satisfaction and
productivity. The client- and server side
components that make it all work are included
with the book, which will enable the reader
to reuse vital elements of the solution. The
following software is available on the CD:
All the book samples in source code format
Microsoft ActiveSync 3.1 Microsoft embedded
Visual Tools 3.0 Microsoft SQL Server 2000
for Windows CE 1.1 Odyssey Software CEfusion
3.5 Free Developer Enterprise Edition $500!! Odyssey Software ViaXML 1.1 Trial
Edition Software 309 PictureBox Control 2.7
Odyssey Software OSIUtil 1.0 Ezos EzWAP 2.0
Evaluation Larry Banks' Virtual
iPAQ/EM500/Jordana Microsoft SOAP Toolkit 2.0
Simon Fell's Pocket SOAP 0.9 Microsoft Reader
1.5 Read in Microsoft Reader add-in for
Microsoft Word 1.0
Home theater enthusiasts with basic technical
PC skills are shown how to set up an HTPC
entertainment center.
PCMag.com is a leading authority on
technology, delivering Labs-based,
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independent reviews of the latest products
and services. Our expert industry analysis
and practical solutions help you make better
buying decisions and get more from
technology.
A guide to developing applications for the
main types of modern mobile devices--the Palm
OS and the Pocket PC, this book focuses on
using the new MobileVB tool from AppForge to
create PDA applications. The applications
developed are specifically for Palm devices,
pocket computers with the Pocket PC/Windows
CE operating system, and for Kyocera and
similar communicators. Descriptions are of a
different, free development environment from
Microsoft--eMbedded Visual Basic 3.0--that
allows programmers to create applications for
pocket computers with the Pocket PC OS and
its previous version, Windows CE. Tasks that
use databases including a compact version of
the SQL server are emphasized. Described are
the basic features of MobileVB and eVB and
their limitations when compared to standard
Visual Basic. A detailed description is given
of the controls (ingots) of each of the
languages, the library functions, and the
accompanying utilities. Also covered are a
wide range of possible programs including
games, applications that use databases, and
Internet technologies.
CD-ROM contains: Microsoft eMbedded Visual
Basic -- Microsoft eMbedded Visual C++ tools
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-- Microsoft Pocket PC SDK -- Microsoft HPC
2000 SDK.
Gibbons shows developers how to move a J2EE
application to .NET at the enterprise level,
with detailed and serious discussions of how
to port Servlet, JSP or EJB-based
applications to ASP.NET.
Practical instruction helps the reader master
new features of Java 1.4 by working through a
project similar to what is required to
successfully complete the Sun Certified
Developer Examination.
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